The Broughton
Choral Society
seeks a Conductor and Musical Director

An opportunity to take the helm of a large thriving mixed voice choral society in the Borders, with evening rehearsals from September to June and two popular public concerts in Broughton Village Hall.

The Broughton Choral Society is a traditional SATB mixed voice choir (there are no auditions) based in the small village of Broughton in the Scottish Borders. It was formed in 1998 and has concentrated on the core sacred and secular repertoire from the classical and romantic periods, but with a strong commitment to finding interesting new repertoire up to the present day. The conductor of the Broughton Choral Society is required to lead weekly evening rehearsals from approximately September to June, and to conduct two public concerts in Broughton Village Hall -- these are very popular events and have become something of a village tradition. The role of musical director involves liaising with an active committee to choose suitable repertoire, performance dates, and (where applicable) guest soloists and instrumentalists. The society has a large library (see website) but is happy to buy or procure new music as required. The salary is £1600 plus reasonable travel expenses -- the successful candidate must be comfortable with driving to Broughton in winter. Rehearsals are generally on Tuesday evenings and run from 7.30-9.30 (with a tea break). There is a rehearsal pianist. Although the conductor will be required to teach the individual lines for each part, rehearsals are intended to be relaxed, sociable, and above all fun.

Applicants in the first instance should send a brief email to the society secretary outlining relevant qualifications and indicating the skill, experience, and enthusiasm they can bring to the role

http://broughtonchoralsociety.co.uk/
Contact: Frances Leckie
Secretary@broughtonchoralsociety.co.uk)
07763139964

